All, 
The vehicle involved may be occupied by two black males, heavy set with one wearing a ball cap. No further information available. Again, Please avoid the area and anyone with information is asked to contact WCUPD at 828-227-7301.   

From: Public Safety - No Reply 
Sent: Saturday, October 07, 2017 12:49 AM
To: WCU <WCU@email.wcu.edu>; Student <Student@email.wcu.edu>
Subject: Disturbance-Person Injured

All, 
WCU Police have been notified of some sort of disturbance in the area of Old Cullowhee Road and Centennial Drive near Tuck’s Tavern. Jackson County Sheriff and NC Highway Patrol are investigating. One person is reported injured possibly as a result of firearm or being struck by a vehicle. A black passenger vehicle may be involved. No further description or information is available at this time. Please avoid the area. Anyone with information is asked to contact WCUPD at 828-227-7301. Thanks. 
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